
         Airport Commission 

         March 13, 2019 

         9:00 a.m. 

 

     The Atlantic Airport Commission met in regular session with Mark Smith presiding.  

Members present were:  Keith Harlan (by phone) and Carrol Trewet.  Absent:  Mike 

Henningsen and Bill Welter.  Also present was City Council Member Linda Hartkopf (by 

phone), Tim Teig from Snyder and Associates, and Airport Manager Barry Reid.  

      

      Motion by Trewet, second by Harlan, to approve the agenda.  All ayes; passed. 

 

      Motion by Trewet, second by Harlan, to approve the minutes of the February 13, 

2019 meeting as presented.  All ayes; passed. 

 

      Motion by Trewet, second by Harlan, to approve the bills totaling $1,283.21.  All 

ayes; passed. 

  

      Barry Reid, Airport Manager, discussed his concern for semis being on the ramp for 

fueling airplanes.  He’s concerned with the weight of the semis.  He also stated there 

won’t be room for people for the 4th of July fireworks at the airport as there is no grass.  

He mentioned possibly writing a letter to the Feds for letting off fireworks.   

 

      Tim Teig from Snyder & Associates discussed researching non-airport activity at the 

airport and also checking on the weight limit of the apron.  He said he was still trying to 

work on a deduct with the contractor.  Barricades for the cold patch should be at the 

airport today.  The deadline for the grant involving the Walnut Grove Hangar rehab is 

April 26th.   

 

     Mark Smith said he would get in touch with Mark McNees, the Fire Chief of the 

Atlantic Fire Department, regarding the 4th of July fireworks.   

 

     The next regular meeting will be Wednesday, April 10, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. at the 

Airport. 

     

     Motion by Harlan, second by Trewet, to adjourn at 9:35 a.m.  All ayes; passed. 

 

 

            

      Chairman 

 

Attest:       

          Acting Secretary 

 

 

 

 


